
Selectman Meeting 11/9/2017  

Cheryl York, Ilene McKenney, Darryl McKenney, Scott Childs, Daniel Swain & Bret Randazzo  

  

Cheryl opened the meeting at 6:00pm with the pledge of allegiance. 

Review & endorse Warrant #23 – Cheryl made a motion to approve, 2nd by Ilene, all in favor. 

Reports: 

Reviewed minutes from 9/28/17 

 

Ilene made a motion to extend winter maintenance on the Parmenter road .2 miles past 

the cemetery towards Nelson Lane. 2nd by Cheryl, all in favor  

 Road Commissioner:  reported on gravel work on the Chisolm Pond, Morse & Parmenter 

Roads.  Work will be proceeding to the Banton Road next.  Cheryl  REMINDER the cost for salt 

shed needs to come out of 2017 budget  

Town Clerk report- provided the election results numbers. The results  were also posted on 

town website.   

Selectmen Follow-Up/Communications: 

Cheryl is drafting a letter regarding reimbursement from the Tri-county solid waste withdrawal.   

Reminder Holly had requested updated 2017 budget report last meeting 

Reviewed schedule for weatherization project & who would be unlocking, locking office daily.  

Next meeting rescheduled to Monday, 11/20/2017 from 11/23/2017 as Thursday is 

Thanksgiving holiday.  Town office will be closed 23rd & 24th November, 2017. 

The dates for budget meetings for 2018 budget need to be sent to all appropriate people.  

Next meeting will include an executive session regarding staff evaluations/reviews  

 

Cheryl  motioned to adjourn at 8:00, 2nd by Ilene, all in favor. 

 

Minutes prepared by Ilene McKenney : ____________________________ 

 


